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City staff will provide a brief overview of the Fall 2020 outreach and engagement round,

key milestones that have occurred since the last SAAG meeting, and upcoming

community engagement opportunities.

IV. Downtown West Development Agreement

City staff will provide an overview of the staff-recommended Draft Development

Agreement for Google's proposed project (Downtown West Mixed-use Plan). This

includes the following information:

• Background context on the project, engagement process, the Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) between the City and Google, and City Council direction.

• Summaries of what the Development Agreement says about: affordable housing;
economic opportunity; parks and open space; transportation; environmental
sustainability; and key business terms

• Overview of the Community Benefits Plan, including the overall value, timing, and
relationship to other project benefits.

• Details on the Community Stabilization and Opportunity Pathways Fund, including its
intended uses and the structure for its administration.

Following the presentation, each SAAG member will be given an opportunity to provide 

comments and questions in a round robin. We will request for SAAG members to limit 

these initial remarks to approximately two minutes. Additional discussion may follow 

once all members have had an opportunity to speak. 

Staff will compile the feedback and share it with the Planning Commission and City 

Council for their consideration. 

To prepare for the discussion, please review the documents available at: 

http://www.sanjoseca.gov/GoogleProject and www.diridonsj.org/downtownwestda. 

V. Public Comment

Members of the Public are invited to speak on any item that is within the subject matter

jurisdiction of the Advisory Group. For this meeting, it is anticipated that meeting

attendees will be given up to two minutes to speak on any discussion item and/or during

open forum; the time limit is in the discretion of the Chair of the meeting (City staff and

its consultants) and may be changed during the meeting, depending on the number of

speaker requests and time remaining for the meeting. Speakers using a translator will be

given twice the time allotted to ensure non-English speakers receive the same opportunity

to directly address the Advisory Group.

VI. Adjournment






